
From Class 3rd to 9th 

Dear Parents
We are pleased to inform you that we are going to start a Boys ‘cricket Coaching Academy
 Conducted by Mr. Narinder Walia B.C.C.I (Board of Control for Cricket in India) certified 
coach. Interested boys should give their names at school reception latest and strictly by 
31.03.16 for screening.
Thanks 


